
April14, 2000 

Steven L. Handevidt 
Jackson City Attorney 
309 Sherman Street 
P. 0. Box 225 
Jackson, MN 56143 

Re: MBA Docket No. A-621 0 Jackson (Ordinance No. 107, Fifth Series) 

Dear Mr. Handevidt: 

On April 14, 2000, the Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range 
Planning granted the request to withdraw the ordinance in the above-referenced file. 
The Director also granted the request for transfer of the filing fee to the orderly 
annexation file (OA-667/0A-667-1 Jackson/Jackson Township). No further action will 
be taken on A-621 0 and the file is hereby closed. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

CMS:sjh 

cc: Dean Albrecht, City Administrator 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

Everybody Counts/ Answer the Census! 




